MUNICIPALITY OF GERMANTOWN COUNCIL

MONDAY, MAY 16, 16

The Municipality of Germantown Council met in work session on May 16, 2016 at 8:21 p.m. in the Municipal Building Council Chambers.

MEMBERS PRESENT:

The following members were present: Mayor Stephen Boeder, Mr. Terry Johnson, Mr. Lynn Koogle, Mr. Michael Kuhn, Mr. Rick Reed, Mr. Robert Rettich, IV and Mr. Brian Wafzig.

MEMBERS ABSENT:

None.

ALSO PRESENT:

Also present were Judy Gilleland, Interim Manager and Tom Schiff, Law Director.

Business

Council Orientation Information

Council reviewed various models of local government.

Review of Ethics and Sunshine Laws

Postponed until the next meeting.

Supreme Court Ruling on Emails

Council reviewed the Supreme Court ruling on emails. The consensus of Council was to have Staff provide City emails for each Council Member.

Other Business

None.

There being no further business to come before the Council, Mr. Koogle moved to adjourn the meeting.

The work session was adjourned at 8:45 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Kelli R. Sanders-Novak
Clerk of Council
Stephen A. Boeder
Mayor